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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

AJ and George 

Class 2 

Elliot and Thea 

Class 3 

Joshua and Khitam 

Class 4 

Elias and Lila-Rae 

Class 5 

Layla and Angel 

Class 6 

Jensen and Eleanor 

Nursery 

Maverick and Tymon 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
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Reading at 

home 
 

It has been really great 
this week to have lots of children collecting 

reading prizes. We know that regular reading 
to an adult can support children to make 

fantastic progress with learning to read, and 
becoming fluent readers. Please encourage 

your child to read at least 3 times a week at 
home so they can collect their prize in school. 
If you have any questions about reading at 

home then please talk to your child’s teacher 
or contact the office who will pass a message 

to your child’s teacher.  

We started the week with lots of very smart children ready for their 
individual photos. There were lots of smiles and the proofs have already 
arrived and been sent home.  
There has been lots of different learning this week and teachers are busy 
updating assessments. There will be an opportunity after half term for you to chat 
with your child’s teacher, find out about their learning in school and learn more 
about how you can support them at home.    

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40   
£2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front door 

for Breakfast Club. 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people who 

choose to learn 

Next week’s word…. 
 

rush / hurry 

Parking 
Unfortunately we 

have received 
complaints this 
week from local 

residents about parents parking 
and blocking driveways. Please 
make sure that when you park 
you are not blocking access to 

driveways. 

Attendance 
Whole School– 88.34% 
Class 1— 89.69% 
Class 2— 97.47% 
Class 3— 70.79% 
Class 4— 91.30% 
Class 5— 98.43% 
Class 6— 83.11% 
 

Lates = 15 

Lost Learning = 1 hour  

50 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 6 

School Photos 

Please return all orders by 
9am on Wednesday 8th 

November 

In the cooler weather it is really 

important that your child comes 

to school or nursery wearing 

a jumper / cardigan and has a 

suitable coat (warm 

and waterproof). 
Some days this week 
we had sun, wind and 

rain all in one day! 

Friday 27th October  

last day of school & nursery 
 

Tuesday 7th November 
back to school & nursery 



Punctuality 
Doors for nursery are open 8:30-

8:45 and 12:15-12:30 
 

Doors for school are open 8:40-
8:45. Registers in school are taken 

at 8:45.  
 

If you arrive and the door is closed 
you must go to the school office and 
sign your child in. School staff will 

take your child to school or nursery.  
 

We expect parents to be polite in 
how they speak to school staff who 

are doing their jobs in ensuring 
registers are taken at the correct 
time and that late children get to 

their classroom safely . 

Please make every 

effort to bring your 

child on time  

every day. 

Starting School  

September 2024 
 

If you have a child born between  

1st September 2019  

and 31st August 2020  
you must apply online at 

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions  
There are no paper application forms. 

Even if your child is in our nursery 

you must apply online by 15th 

January 2024 
If you have any questions or do not have 
access to the internet please talk to the 

office. 
 

Parents of Year 2 children need to 

apply for Junior School using the 

same online system.  

Need help with 

housing, fuel costs, 

landlords or the cost 

of living? 

 
Telford & Wrekin Council 
offer lots of support for 

residents. You can find links 
to helpful information on our 
website on the ‘Early Help’ 

page in the ‘Parents’ section.  

Every Thursday  

9– 10:30 am 
 

Join us for a warm drink 
and relaxed conversation. 

Everyone welcome.  

Medication 
If your child requires prescribed 
medication during the day then 

please go to the office to complete a 
permission form. The medication will 

need to be have the original 
packaging and label from the 

pharmacy. We are also able to give 
over the counter pain relief (such as 
Calpol) with permission. Full details 
can be found on the website in our 

‘Administration 
of Medication’ 

policy 
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